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INVITATION TO PRESENT A POSTER 

At BSG Winter Study Day: ‘Safeguarding for the future’ 

Thursday 1st December 2016 - Brunei Gallery, SOAS, London 

The British Society of Gerodontology is offering prizes for the best 

poster presentations on a subject relevant to Gerodontology submitted 

in one of the following three categories: 

 Dental Care Professional 

 Dentist 

 Speciality Trainee in SCD 

Posters should be no larger than A0 (120 cm x 85cm approx) and 

printed on good quality paper. Entrants must be available to exhibit 

and present their posters at the winter study day. Poster boards will be 

provided. All entries will be assessed on the day by a panel of judges 

appointed by the BSG committee. A prize of £250 will be awarded in 

each category, only if the judges agree that its content is of a 

sufficiently high standard.  

Prizes will be presented at the meeting 

Entrants must submit a title and short abstract (maximum 200 words) 

of the content of their poster indicating the category they are 

submitting to by email to: 

Mark Taylor BSG Prize co-ordinator: poster2016@gerodontology.com 

CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES - FRIDAY 11th NOVEMBER 2016 


